
Traditionally friendly relations between Serbia and Indonesia
Sunday, 08 November 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Indonesian Vice-Minister of Foreign Affairs, Abdurrahman M. Fachir.
  
Both sides shared the assessment that the relations between Serbia and Indonesia were
traditionally friendly and characterised by no open issues.

In the talks, Minister Dacic expressed satisfaction with the overall cooperation between Serbia
and Indonesia and voiced an interest in further strengthening the political dialogue and
economic cooperation and overall increase of Indonesian investments in Serbia. He also
expressed satisfaction with the cooperation within the bilateral interfaith dialogue between
Serbia and Indonesia.

Indonesia’s Vice Foreign Minister Abdurrahman M. Fachir backed promotion of bilateral political
and economic relations, political dialogue, multilateral, parliamentary, cultural, educational, and
all other forms of cooperation.
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